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Applications should be mailed to your local DNR office

Not all DNR offices sell fuelwood permits. If this is your first time purchasing a permit, please contact your local DNR office to confirm that they are available in your area. The application should then be mailed to the local office. Addresses and phone numbers can be found at http://www.michigan.gov/dnr/0,1607,7-153-30301-34287--,00.html


Scroll down, application is on the next page.
